
Student Volunteers benefit in many ways.
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Get to know CAA School Safety Patrol®
.

Approximately 1.4 million students  
in Ontario commute to and from 
school every day.
Source: Ontario Ministry of Education

20,000
CAA School Safety Patrol Volunteers.

Students this age are positive role models  
for their peers. CAA’s training prepares these 
volunteers to be leaders and keep their peers 

safe in the event of an emergency.

Training Materials.
Provided by CAA. All materials are provided  

at no additional cost.

CAA School Safety Patrol has 
many partners: local police 
services, busing consortiums, 
school boards, teachers, 
parents and Patrollers.

• �Their education is enriched by applying 
the concepts they learn in their  
safety training.

• �Their leadership role fosters  
positive behaviour.

• �Their community spirit is deepened  
by being an integral part of a team. 

• �They experience volunteering and 
caring for others.

• �They enjoy a positive relationship  
with their school, local police and  
other community partners.

Appreciation for our Patrollers.

Fully Bilingual Program.

CAA School Safety Patrol

	 runs throughout  
	 the school year.

800+
Participating Ontario Schools.

55
Police Services  

help train CAA Patrollers.

90
Years Strong.

This program has grown and continues to 
evolve with changing safety standards. With 

today’s increased traffic in and around school 
zones, it’s more relevant than ever!

Foot Patrollers monitor for student safety at crosswalks, driveways and pick-up and drop-off areas near the 
school. Bus Patrollers help keep students safe in transit, and while getting on and off the bus at school.

Yearly awards are presented to a:  
Patroller, Patrol Supervisor, Police Service  

and Community Partner.

Annual Awards
to Recognize

Greatness!

4

YRS
OLD11–14

Patrollers are

It takes a Village!

Each year, CAA recognizes our Patrollers  
by inviting them to a special movie event. 
Plus, we offer other year-end incentives to 
show Patrollers our appreciation.

Available  
in English  
and French.

The CAA School Safety Patrol program has been  
at work since 1929, helping to keep students  
safe on buses and in busy school zones.

Visit caassp.com for more information.

Students can volunteer as a  
CAA Foot and/or Bus Patroller.
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